
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

LA CAÑADA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Adopt Certain Findings Prerequisite to Award of Energy Services Contract Under 
Government Code Sections 4217.10 through 4217.18 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the La Cañada Unified School 
District, at its regular board meeting to be held on March 20, 2018 at 7:00 pm in the 
board room of the District located at 4490 Cornishon Avenue, La Cañada, California, 
shall hold a public hearing for the purpose of taking public comment and adopting a 
resolution making certain findings required for approval of Agreement for Proposition 
39 Energy Expenditure Plan (EEP) Implementation Services with Baker Electric, Inc. for 
energy efficiency projects at four District sites in accordance with California Government 
Code Sections 4217.10 through 4217.18, including findings that the cost to District of 
the energy services contract will be less than the anticipated marginal cost to the 
District of thermal, electrical, or other energy that would have been consumed by the 
District in the absence of those purchases, and to consider approval of the agreement in 
accordance with the Board’s findings.  

 
Questions and/or comments should be directed to Mark Evans, Assistant 
Superintendent of Business and Administrative Services at (818) 952-8380. 


